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October 2024 NEWSLETTER

The A&D AGM is to be held on Monday 4th November at Cove 
Bowling Club starting at 7.30pm
 The paperwork for the meeting will be sent out mid-October

PROPOSALS

If your club has any proposals you want to put to the AGM for consideration and approval you 
must send them to me by the 12th October to comply with our constitution.

The proposal must be - 
proposed by your Club Secretary and seconded by the Secretary of another A&D club.

COMMIITTEE OFFICERS

If your club has any nominations for new officers, you must send their details to me, again by 
Saturday, 12th October. The nomination only needs your club nomination to be valid.

If anyone would be interested in shadowing any officer with a view to taking on the role in the 
future, again please let me know.

Membership Recruitment
Don’t forget Camberley IBC are offering £40.00 to local outdoor clubs who recruit new bowlers 
and then recommend them to the club as members. John Guerin is managing the scheme and 
payment will only be made at the end of 2024. If your club wishes to take advantage of the offer 
let John have the member details.

Best wishes

Janet Guess

Aldershot & District B.A. 


